
 

 

Dear Eagle Families, 

Fall has arrived, along with some slightly cooler temperatures and some new updates! We have been receiving 

questions about any changes to school safety procedures regarding masks and sanitation. Please rest assured the 

Superintendent has stated there are no changes to our current procedures. We continue to social distance, use desk 

shields and wear masks as needed.  Read on for our latest news…. 

• Today is National Custodian Day. I would like to thank our amazing crew – Mr. Blount, Ms. Brown, Ms. Daniels, 

Mr. Hankum, Mr. Hubert, Ms. Panchal, Ms. Mack and Mr. Whitfield – and our marvelous maintenance manager 

Mr. Baldwin.  

• Thanks to all who attended our first SAC meeting this week. The next meeting will be on Zoom on November 5th 

at 2:30. 

• Our First PTO General Assembly is next week on October 6th at 6:00pm! The meeting will be on Zoom and will be 

led by our PTO President Ms. Stevenson. Learn all about spirit wear, business partners and more! We hope to 

see you there.  

• The media center will be themed “BOO IT YOURSELF” this month 

• News on Red Ribbon week will be coming soon! 

 

K.T. Gabaldon 

Principal, Sebastian Middle School 

 


